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Question Number:   W769-06 
 
Question: 
 
Senators Wong and Marshall asked in writing: 
 
Please provide an update on the progress of this investigation of the OEA and DEWR. 
 
Answer: 
 
The answer is unchanged from that provided to Senator Siewart at EWRE 103 namely 
that the Department of Employment and Workplace Relations Fraud Investigation 
Unit have not yet completed its investigation. 




